

6 July 2016

Chloe Kim fyi-request-4125-825c7061@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Kim,

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

I refer to your request on 13 June 2016 where you sought information pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982. As part of this response you requested:

1. A copy of the Police Safety Order Chapter from the Police Manual.

I have considered your request in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.

Please find attached the Police Safety Order excerpt from the New Zealand Police Manual.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsmen and seek an investigation and review of my decision.

If you have any further questions please contact me at the address below.

Yours faithfully,

Detective Inspector David Greig Prevention Manager: Harm Reduction Police National Headquarters